
Subject: A New Chapter: Los Angeles Chapter 0507 and Ventura County 
Chapter 0540 Merger Announcement 

Dear Los Angeles Chapter 0507 Officers, Board and Members, 

We are pleased to announce an important development in our chapter: 
Ventura County 0540 will merge with Los Angeles 0507 as part of our ongoing 
commitment to sustained growth and operational efficiency. This strategic 
merger will allow us to consolidate our strengths, resources, and markets to 
better serve our members and foster further chapter and professional 
advancement. Furthermore, this realignment is intended to improve our 
operational performance and position us to effectively meet upcoming 
challenges and opportunities. 

We recognize that such transitions may prompt questions and uncertainty. 
Please be assured that our priority is to ensure a smooth integration, maintain 
transparency, and provide comprehensive support to all impacted members. 

A town hall meeting will be held [Date to be determined] to discuss details 
regarding the merger and to address any queries you may have. Your insights 
and engagement are greatly valued as we move forward through this new 
phase of chapter growth. 

Thank you for your continued commitment and adaptability during this period 
of change. 

Together, we look forward to building a stronger and more vibrant Los Angeles 
0507 chapter. 

Warmest Regards, 

 
Jean Santiago, MAN, BSN, RN 
AORN Los Angeles Chapter 0507 – President 2025-2026 

 


